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NTM 26/25 
FIRTH OF CLYDE – LITTLE CUMBRAE ISLAND 

NEW WRECK 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that a fishing vessel is reported sunk in approximate position 
55°43.91’N  004°57.01’W on the NNW side of Little Cumbrae Island. 
 
Vessels are requested not to attempt to anchor or fish in the vicinity of position 55°43.91’N  
004°57.01’W until the wreck’s actual position has been established.  This NTM will be 
updated following a survey of the area. 
 

 
 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
 

  
  

 
 
 


